
 

 
#1 NEW YORK TIMES AND USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR 

DEBBIE MACOMBER   
 
 
 

 
Debbie Macomber 

 
Debbie Macomber is a #1 New York Times bestselling author and one of 
today’s most popular writers with more than 200 million copies of her 
books in print worldwide. In her novels, Macomber brings to life 
compelling relationships that embrace family and enduring friendships, 
uplifting her readers with stories of connection and hope. Macomber’s 
novels have spent over 990 weeks on the New York Times bestseller list. 
Sixteen of these novels hit the number one spot. 
 
In 2016, Macomber’s all-new hardcover publications include A Girl’s Guide 
to Moving On (February), Sweet Tomorrows (August), and Twelve Days of 
Christmas (October) and an adult coloring book, The World of Debbie 
Macomber: Come Home To Color (April). In addition to fiction, Macomber 
has also published two bestselling cookbooks, numerous inspirational 
and nonfiction works, and two acclaimed children’s books. 
 
Celebrated as “the official storyteller of Christmas”, Macomber’s annual 
Christmas books are beloved and five have been crafted into original 
Hallmark Channel movies. Macomber is also the author of the bestselling 
Cedar Cove Series which the Hallmark Channel chose as the basis for its 
first dramatic scripted television series. Debuting in 2013, Debbie 
Macomber’s Cedar Cove was a ratings favorite for three seasons. 
 
Macomber owns two businesses in Port Orchard, WA, the town which 
inspired the Cedar Cove Series. These include The Grey House Café, 
formerly the Victorian Rose Tea Room, featured in the Cedar Cove Series, 
and A Good Yarn Shop, introduced in her popular Blossom Street novels. 
They are located on the Village Square campus, which also serves as 
Debbie’s corporate headquarters. 
 
She and her husband, Wayne, serve on the Guideposts National Advisory 
Cabinet, and she is World Vision’s international spokesperson for their 
Knit for Kids charity initiative. A devoted grandmother, Debbie and 
Wayne live in Port Orchard, Washington and winter in Florida. 
 
 
 


